Passover is an annual weeklong celebration commemorating the
emancipation of Jewish peoples from slavery in Ancient Egypt.
During this time, students are not able to eat leavened or
fermented food or drink, including cake, cookies, cereal, and
pasta. We will have an alternate snack in the office for birthday
treats.

If there is anything else the school should be aware of to support T
your child during this special time, please contact your child's '\ “
teacher. : &



